
We had a great week!

This week we started talking about 
butterflies!

During circle time, we read the story, The 
Very Hungry Caterpillar and danced to the 

song , “I am a Butterfly”. The kiddos enjoyed 
acting out the song and pretending to be all 

the stages of a butterfly's life.

The kiddos enjoyed making all our crafts this 
week.  We made butterflies, caterpillars,  a 

butterfly life cycle, and toilet paper roll 
caterpillars that turn into beautiful 

butterflies.  

On Monday, Miss Katie came in for Music. 
The kiddos loved when she brought out her 

stuffed caterpillar that turned into a 
butterfly to help sing the song “Caterpillar”

On Thursday during Acro with Miss Kayla, 
the kiddos were excited to dance to a new 

song called “Fly Like A Butterfly”.

Some of the stories we read this week were:
The Crunching Munching Caterpillar, The 
Very Hungry Caterpillar, The Butterfly, A 

Butterflie’s Life, and Caterpillar to Butterfly. 

This  month we will be learning about
the color pink, and the octagon shape.
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Reminders

May 23rd
Art Show

No After School

May 27th
Memorial Day

No School

May 29th
Parent Teacher 

Conferences


